
 

VISIT USCLARO.COM 

April 12, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102  
 
RE:  Claro Enterprise Solutions, LLC – Request to Cancel Registration to Provide: 
 IVoIP- Docket No. DA-2019-0008 and IXC Docket No. XA-2019-0009 
 
Dear Executive Secretary,  
 
Claro Enterprise Solutions, LLC. (“Claro Enterprise Solutions”) formally requests to cancel both, 
its Authority to Provide (i) Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service (VoIP) services in 
the State of Missouri, and (ii) Interexchange and non-switched local exchange 
telecommunications service (IXC) both originally granted in the above-mentioned docket 
numbers on July 22, 2018. The Company no longer offers these telecommunication services in 
Missouri.  
 
In both its 2021 & 2022 Statement of Revenue, Claro Enterprise Solutions notified the Commission 
that it no longer serves any customers in Missouri and requested its registration to be canceled.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (954) 517-7302 or usaregulatory@usclaro.com if there is 
any additional information that you may need.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cori Reitman 
General Counsel & Corporate Secretary 
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